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Philosophy of Mind: Contemporary Readings Timothy O'Connor 2005-07-26
Philosophy of Mind: Contemporary Readings is a comprehensive anthology that
draws together leading philosophers writing on the major topics within
philosophy of mind. Robb and O'Connor have carefully chosen articles under the
following headings: *Substance Dualism and Idealism *Materialism *Mind and
Representation *Consciousness Each section is prefaced by an introductory essay
by the editors which guides the student gently into the topic in which leading
philosophers are included. The book is highly accessible and user-friendly and
provides a broad-ranging exploration of the subject. Ideal for any philosophy
student, this book will prove essential reading for any philosophy of mind
course. The readings are designed to complement John Heil's Philosophy of Mind:
A Contemporary Introduction, Second edition (Routledge 2003), although the
anthology can also be used as a stand-alone volume.
Oxford Studies in Philosophy of Mind Volume 1 Uriah Kriegel 2021-03-18 Oxford
Studies in Philosophy of Mind presents cutting-edge work in the philosophy of
mind, combining invited articles and articles selected from submissions. Each
volume will highlight two themes to bring focus to debates. The series will
reflect the diversity of methods adopted in contemporary philosophy of mind and
provide a venue for rigorous and innovative work by both established and upand-coming voices in the field. The themes in this inaugural volume are the
value of consciousness, and physicalism and naturalism. Other essays concern
the nature of mental content, and dualism in medieval Islamic philosophy.
The Universe As We Find It John Heil 2012-07-19 In this book the author what it
means to be physical, mental, or abstract entity, and how they relate to the
concept of reality. His answers are framed in terms of a comprehensive ontology
of substances, and properties inspired by Descartes, Locke, their successors,
and their latter day exemplars.
Philosophy of Mind William Jaworski 2011-05-06 PHILOSOPHY of MIND “Philosophy
of mind is an incredibly active field thanks in part to the recent explosion of
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work in the sciences of the mind. Jaworski’s book is a well-written,
comprehensive, and sophisticated primer on all the live positions on the
mind–body problem, including various kinds of physicalism, emergentism, and his
own favorite, hylomorphism. This is a serious and responsible book for
philosophy students, philosophers, and mind scientists who want to understand
where they stand philosophically.” Owen Flanagan, Duke University Philosophy of
Mind introduces readers to one of the liveliest fields in contemporary
philosophy by discussing mind–body problems and the range of solutions to them:
varieties of substance dualism, physicalism, dual-attribute theory, neutral
monism, idealism, and hylomorphism. It treats each position fairly, in greater
depth and detail than competing texts, and is written throughout in a clear,
accessible style that is easy to read, free of technical jargon, and
presupposes no prior knowledge of philosophy of mind. The result is a balanced
overview of the entire field that enables students and instructors to grasp the
essential arguments and jump immediately into current debates. William Jaworski
discusses the impact of neuroscience, biology, psychology, and cognitive
science on mind–body debates. Bibliographic essays at the end of each chapter
bring readers up to speed on the latest literature and allow the text to be
used in conjunction with primary sources. Numerous diagrams and illustrations
help newcomers grasp the more complex ideas, and chapters on free will and the
philosophy of persons make the book a flexible teaching tool for general
philosophy courses in addition to courses in philosophy of mind.
Philosophy of Perception William Fish 2010-05-07 The philosophy of perception
investigates the nature of our sensory experiences and their relation to
reality. Raising questions about the conscious character of perceptual
experiences, how they enable us to acquire knowledge of the world in which we
live, and what exactly it is we are aware of when we hallucinate or dream, the
philosophy of perception is a growing area of interest in metaphysics,
epistemology, and philosophy of mind. William Fish’s Philosophy of Perception
introduces the subject thematically, setting out the major theories of
perception together with their motivations and attendant problems. While
providing historical background to debates in the field, this comprehensive
overview focuses on recent presentations and defenses of the different
theories, and looks beyond visual perception to take into account the role of
other senses. Topics covered include: the phenomenal principle perception and
hallucination perception and content sense-data, adverbialism and idealism
disjunctivism and relationalism intentionalism and combined theories the nature
of content veridicality perception and empirical science non-visual perception.
With summaries and suggested further reading at the end of each chapter, this
is an ideal introduction to the philosophy of perception.
Philosophy of Mind: The Basics Amy Kind 2020-04-01 Philosophy of Mind: The
Basics is a concise and engaging introduction to the fundamental philosophical
questions and theories about the mind. The author Amy Kind, a leading expert in
the field, examines central issues concerning the nature of consciousness,
thought, and emotion. The book addresses key questions such as: What is the
nature of the mind? What is the relationship between the mind and the brain?
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Can machines have minds? How will future technology impact the mind? With a
glossary of key terms and suggestions for further reading, Philosophy of Mind:
The Basics is an ideal starting point for anyone seeking a lively and
accessible introduction to the rich and complex study of philosophy of mind.
Philosophy of Time Sean Enda Power 2021-05-27 As a growing area of research,
the philosophy of time is increasingly relevant to different areas of
philosophy and even other disciplines. This book describes and evaluates the
most important debates in philosophy of time, under several subject areas:
metaphysics, epistemology, physics, philosophy of language, philosophy of mind,
cognitive science, rationality, and art. Questions this book investigates
include the following. Can we know what time really is? Is time possible,
especially given modern physics? Must there be time because we cannot think
without it? What do we experience of time? How might philosophy of time be
relevant to understanding the mind–body relationship or evidence in cognitive
science? Can the philosophy of time help us understand biases toward the future
and the fear of death? How is time relevant to art—and is art relevant to
philosophical debates about time? Finally, what exactly could time travel be?
And could time travel satisfy emotions such as nostalgia and regret? Through
asking such questions, and showing how they might be best answered, the book
demonstrates the importance philosophy of time has in contemporary thought.
Each of the book’s ten chapters begins with a helpful introduction and ends
with study questions and an annotated list of further reading. This and a
comprehensive bibliography at the end of the book prepare the reader to go
further in their study of the philosophy of time.
Philosophical Logic John MacFarlane 2020-11-29 Introductory logic is generally
taught as a straightforward technical discipline. In this book, John MacFarlane
helps the reader think about the limitations of, presuppositions of, and
alternatives to classical first-order predicate logic, making this an ideal
introduction to philosophical logic for any student who already has completed
an introductory logic course. The book explores the following questions. Are
there quantificational idioms that cannot be expressed with the familiar
universal and existential quantifiers? How can logic be extended to capture
modal notions like necessity and obligation? Does the material conditional
adequately capture the meaning of 'if'—and if not, what are the alternatives?
Should logical consequence be understood in terms of models or in terms of
proofs? Can one intelligibly question the validity of basic logical principles
like Modus Ponens or Double Negation Elimination? Is the fact that classical
logic validates the inference from a contradiction to anything a flaw, and if
so, how can logic be modified to repair it? How, exactly, is logic related to
reasoning? Must classical logic be revised in order to be applied to vague
language, and if so how? Each chapter is organized around suggested readings
and includes exercises designed to deepen the reader's understanding. Key
Features: An integrated treatment of the technical and philosophical issues
comprising philosophical logic Designed to serve students taking only one
course in logic beyond the introductory level Provides tools and concepts
necessary to understand work in many areas of analytic philosophy Includes
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exercises, suggested readings, and suggestions for further exploration in each
chapter
Constructing the World David J. Chalmers 2012-10-04 David J. Chalmers
constructs a highly ambitious and original picture of the world, from a few
basic elements. He returns to Rudolf Carnap's attempt to do the same, and
adopts the idea of scrutability—according to which reasoning from a limited
class of basic truths yields all truths about the world—to address central
themes in philosophy.
Philosophy of Mind Edward Feser 2006-10-27 In this lively and entertaining
introduction to the philosophy of mind, Edward Feser explores the questions
central to the discipline; such as 'do computers think', and 'what is
consciousness'; and gives an account of all the most important and significant
attempts that have been made to answer them.
Philosophy of Mind Tim Bayne 2021-11-16 Developments in the philosophy of mind
over the last 20 years have dramatically changed the nature of the subject. In
this major new introduction, Tim Bayne presents an outstanding overview of many
of the key topics, problems, and debates, taking account not only of changes in
philosophy of mind itself but also of important developments in the scientific
study of the mind. The following topics are discussed in depth: What
distinguishes a physicalist conception of the mind? Behaviourism, the identity
theory, functionalism, and eliminativism as accounts of the mental The nature
of perception, including the issue of perceptual transparency, the admissible
contents of perception, and the question of unconscious perception The nature
of thought, including the language of thought hypothesis, Searle’s Chinese room
argument, and the Turing test The basis of intentional content Externalist
accounts of content and the ‘extended mind’ thesis Consciousness-based
objections to physicalism, and illusionist and panpsychist conceptions of
consciousness Theories of consciousness, including methodological issues in the
study of consciousness Mental causation, including both philosophical and
scientific challenges The problem(s) of other minds, including knowledge of
non-human minds Self-knowledge Personal identity and the nature of the self The
book features a number of boxes that provide a more in-depth look at particular
issues. Also included are chapter summaries, guides to further reading, and a
helpful glossary of terms. Written by a leading figure in the field, Philosophy
of Mind: An Introduction is an invaluable core text for any student coming to
philosophy of mind for the first time.
Metaphysics Michael Loux 2006-09-27 'Metaphysics' is aimed at students of
metaphysics who have already completed an introductory philosophy course. This
third edition provides a fresh look at the key topics in metaphysics and
includes new chapters on time and causation.
Appearance in Reality John Heil 2021 In Appearance in Reality, John Heil
addresses a question at the heart of metaphysics: how are the appearances
related to reality, how does what we find in the sciences comport with what we
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encounter in everyday experience and in the laboratory? Objects, for instance,
appear to be colourful, noisy, self-contained, and massively interactive.
Physics tells us they are dynamic swarms of colourless particles, or
disturbances in fields, or something equally strange. Is what we experience
illusory, present only in our minds? But then what are minds? Do minds elude
physics? Or are the physicist's depictions mere constructs with no claim to
reality? Perhaps reality is hierarchical: physics encompasses the fundamental
things, the less than fundamental things are dependent on, but distinct from
these. Heil's investigation advances a fourth possibility: the scientific image
(what we have in physics) affords our best guide to the nature of what the
appearances are appearances of.
Philosophy of Mind Jaegwon Kim 2018-04-19 This book explores a range of issues
in the philosophy of mind, with the mind-body problem as the main focus. It
serves as a stimulus to the reader to engage with the problems of the mind and
try to come to terms with them, and examines Descartes's mind-body dualism.
Philosophy of Mind Timothy O'Connor 2003 Philosophy of Mind: Contemporary
Readings is a comprehensive anthology that draws together leading philosophers
writing on the major topics within philosophy of mind. Robb and O'Connor have
carefully chosen articles under the following headings: *Substance Dualism and
Idealism *Materialism *Mind and Representation *Consciousness Each section is
prefaced by an introductory essay by the editors which guides the student
gently into the topic in which leading philosophers are included. The book is
highly accessible and user-friendly and provides a broad-ranging exploration of
the subject. Ideal for any philosophy student, this book will prove essential
reading for any philosophy of mind course. The readings are designed to
complement John Heil's Philosophy of Mind: A Contemporary Introduction, Second
edition (Routledge 2003), although the anthology can also be used as a standalone volume.
The Disordered Mind George Graham 2014-08-07 "George Graham is contemporary
philosophy’s most gifted and humane writer. The Disordered Mind is a wise,
deep, and thorough inquiry into the nature of the human mind and the various
‘creaks, cracks, and crevices’ into which it is prone sometimes to wander."
Owen Flanagan, Duke University, USA "The book is a success, it is consistently
insightful and humane, and conveys a clear understanding not only of relevant
philosophical topics, but also of a much more difficult issue, the relevance of
those topics to understanding mental illness." Philip Gerrans, University of
Adelaide, Australia "The Disordered Mind is a must read for anyone who is a
psychiatrist, psychologist, philosopher, neurologist, or mental health worker.
Indeed, it is a must read for any thoughtful person who simply desires to
understand more deeply and more realistically the workings of their own mind as
well as the workings of the human mind in general." Richard Garrett, Bentley
University, USA Mental disorder raises profound questions about the nature of
the mind. The Disordered Mind: An Introduction to Philosophy of Mind and Mental
Illness is the first book to systematically examine and explain, from a
philosophical standpoint, what mental disorder is: its reality, causes,
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consequences, and more. It is also an outstanding introduction to philosophy of
mind from the perspective of mental disorder. Each chapter explores a central
question or problem about mental disorder, including: What is mental disorder
and can it be distinguished from neurological disorder? What roles should
reference to psychological, cultural, and social factors play in the
medical/scientific understanding of mental disorder? What makes mental
disorders undesirable? Are they diseases? Mental disorder and the mind–body
problem Is mental disorder a breakdown of rationality? What is a rational mind?
Addiction, responsibility and compulsion Ethical dilemmas posed by mental
disorder, including questions of dignity and self-respect. Each topic is
clearly explained and placed in both a clinical and philosophical context.
Mental disorders discussed include clinical depression, dissociative identity
disorder, anxiety, religious delusions, and paranoia. Several non-mental
neurological disorders that possess psychological symptoms are also examined,
including Alzheimer’s disease, Down’s syndrome, and Tourette’s syndrome.
Additional features, such as chapter summaries and annotated further reading,
provide helpful tools for those coming to the subject for the first time.
Throughout, George Graham draws expertly on issues that cut across philosophy,
science, and psychiatry. As such, The Disordered Mind is a superb introduction
to the philosophy of mental disorder for students of philosophy, psychology,
psychiatry, and related mental health professions. PHILOSOPHY/PSYCHOLOGY
An Introduction to the Philosophy of Mind E. J. Lowe 2000-01-20 A lucid and
wide-ranging introduction suitable for readers with a basic grounding in
philosophy.
What is Metaphysics? John Heil 2021-08-20 If we didn't possess certain beliefs
about such things as time, appearance and reality, and how effect follows
cause, we wouldn't be able to get out of bed in the morning, let alone read a
book about metaphysics, which is the study of our experience and those ideas,
or presuppositions, which allow us to make sense of it. Drawing on examples
from art, science, and daily life, John Heil shows how metaphysics begins in
questioning our everyday assumptions about how the world “works” and ends with
speculation on the nature of the universe itself. In chapters that cover the
major topics in the academic study of metaphysics, from free will and
consciousness to time and objectivity, Heil explains how metaphysical questions
underpin everything human beings do. This accessible book will show you how
professional philosophers try to categorize and make sense of our world of
perception and experience and explains why everyone should take metaphysics
seriously.
Mental Causation John Heil 1995 Common sense and philosophical tradition agree
that mind makes a difference. What we do depends not only on how our bodies are
put together, but also on what we think. Explaining how mind can make a
difference has proved challenging, however. Some have urged that the project
faces an insurmountable dilemma: either we concede that mentalistic
explanations of behavior have only a pragmatic standing or we abandon our
conception of the physical domain as causally autonomous. Although each option
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has its advocates, most theorists have sought a middle way that accommodates
both the common-sense view of mind and the metaphysical conviction about the
physical world. This volume presents a collection of new, specially written
essays by a diverse group of philosophers, each of whom is widely known for
defending a particular conception of minds and their place in nature.
Contributors include Robert Audi, Lynne Rudder Baker, Tyler Burge, Donald
Davidson, Fred Dretske, Ted Honderich, Jennifer Hornsby, Frank Jackson, Jaegwon
Kim, Brian P. McLaughlin, Ruth Garrett Millikan, H. W. Noonan, Philip Pettit,
Ernest Sosa, and Robert Van Gulick.
Social and Political Philosophy John Philip Christman 2002 This accessible and
user-friendly text offers a broad survey of some of the fundamental
philosophical questions concerning social and political relations in modern
society.
Tropes, Universals and the Philosophy of Mind Simone Gozzano 2013-05-02 The
ontological debate on the nature of properties is alive as ever. Mainly, they
are viewed either as universals or tropes (abstract particulars), an
alternative with an immediate impact on what events are taken to be. Although
much inquiry in philosophy of mind is done without a full awareness of it, some
recent works suggest that the choice may have far-reaching consequences on
central topics of this discipline, e.g., token physicalism, multiple
realizability, mental causation, perception, introspection, self-awareness.
This book explores the extent to which this is true with novel contributions by
philosophers who have played a major role in bringing to the fore this
interplay of foundational metaphysics and philosophical psychology and by other
experts in these fields.
Consciousness and Fundamental Reality Philip Goff 2017-07-21 A core
philosophical project is the attempt to uncover the fundamental nature of
reality, the limited set of facts upon which all other facts depend. Perhaps
the most popular theory of fundamental reality in contemporary analytic
philosophy is physicalism, the view that the world is fundamentally physical in
nature. The first half of this book argues that physicalist views cannot
account for the evident reality of conscious experience, and hence that
physicalism cannot be true. Unusually for an opponent of physicalism, Goff
argues that there are big problems with the most well-known arguments against
physicalismChalmers' zombie conceivability argument and Jackson's knowledge
argumentand proposes significant modifications. The second half of the book
explores and defends a recently rediscovered theory of fundamental realityor
perhaps rather a grouping of such theoriesknown as 'Russellian monism.'
Russellian monists draw inspiration from a couple of theses defended by
Bertrand Russell in The Analysis of Matter in 1927. Russell argued that
physics, for all its virtues, gives us a radically incomplete picture of the
world. It tells us only about the extrinsic, mathematical features of material
entities, and leaves us in the dark about their intrinsic nature, about how
they are in and of themselves. Following Russell, Russellian monists suppose
that it is this 'hidden' intrinsic nature of matter that explains human and
philosophy-of-mind-heil

7/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

animal consciousness. Some Russellian monists adopt panpsychism, the view that
the intrinsic natures of basic material entities involve consciousness; others
hold that basic material entities are proto-conscious rather than conscious.
Throughout the second half of the book various forms of Russellian monism are
surveyed, and the key challenges facing it are discussed. The penultimate
chapter defends a cosmopsychist form of Russellian monism, according to which
all facts are grounded in facts about the conscious universe.
Philosophy of Language William G. Lycan 2012-08-21 Philosophy of Language
introduces the student to the main issues and theories in twentieth-century
philosophy of language. Topics are structured in three parts in the book. Part
I, Reference and Referring Expressions, includes topics such as Russell's
Theory of Desciptions, Donnellan's distinction, problems of anaphora, the
description theory of proper names, Searle's cluster theory, and the causalhistorical theory. Part II, Theories of Meaning, surveys the competing theories
of linguistic meaning and compares their various advantages and liabilities.
Part III, Pragmatics and Speech Acts, introduces the basic concepts of
linguistic pragmatics, includes a detailed discussion of the problem of
indirect force and surveys approaches to metaphor. Unique features of the text:
* chapter overviews and summaries * clear supportive examples * study questions
* annotated further reading * glossary.
Philosophy of Mind John Heil 2004-06 This comprehensive and leading textbook
has been revised and reworked building on the themes of the first edition. As
before it covers all aspects of the nature of mind, and is ideal for anyone
coming to philosophy of mind for the first time.
Elements of Mind Tim Crane 2001 '... an immensely well-informed an up-to-date
discussion... Replete with controversial and original insights, it is sure to
stimulate the interest of students and specialists alike.' THESThis book
provides an accessible lively introduction to the main problems and debates in
contemporary philosophy of mind. Tim Crane proposes an original and unified
theory of all the phenomena of mind, and, in the light of his theory, examines
the central problems of the philosophy of mind: the mind-body problem, the
problem of intentionality, the problem of consciousness, and the problem of
perception.
Ontology, Modality, and Mind Alexander Carruth 2018-10-11 This book explores a
range of traditional and contemporary metaphysical themes that figure in the
writings of E. J. Lowe, whose powerful and influential work was still
developing at the time of his death in 2015. During his forty-year career, he
established himself as one of the world's leading philosophers, publishing
eleven single-authored books and well over two hundred essays. His scholarship
was strikingly broad, ranging from early modern philosophy to the
interpretation of quantum mechanics. His most important and sustained
contributions were to philosophy of mind, philosophical logic, and above all
metaphysics. E. J. Lowe was committed to a systematic, realist, and
scientifically informed neo-Aristotelean approach to philosophy. This volume
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presents a set of new essays by philosophers who share this commitment,
addressing interrelated themes of his work. In particular, these papers focus
upon three closely connected topics central not only to Lowe's work, but to
contemporary metaphysics and philosophy of mind in general: ontology and
categories of being; essence and modality, and the metaphysics of mental
causation.
An Introduction to the Philosophy of Mind Keith Maslin 2007-07-16 An
Introduction to the Philosophy of Mind provides a lively and accessible
introduction to all the main themes and arguments currently being debated in
this area. The book examines and criticizes four major theories of mind:
Dualism, Mind/Brain Identity, Behaviourism and Functionalism. It argues that
while consciousness and our mental lives depend upon physical processes in the
brain, they are not reducible to those processes. The differences between
mental and physical states, mind/body causality, the problem of other minds,
and personal identity are also explored in full. The second edition of this
well respected text has been revised to include a new chapter which explores
Aristotle’s philosophy of psychology and mind. It also includes new material on
the Turing test and has been expanded and updated throughout. The book is
designed to help students think for themselves about all the issues identified
above, and contains exercises throughout the text to stimulate and challenge
the reader. Objectives are clearly set out at the start of every chapter to
enable students to check their understanding as they proceed, and each chapter
ends with questions to consider. There are discussions of the most cited
contemporary writers in the field, so that the reader can gain a rounded
perspective of the debates.
From an Ontological Point of View John Heil 2003-05-01 Is the world
hierarchically arranged, incorporating 'levels' of reality? What is the nature
of objects and properties? What does 'realism' about ordinary objects or states
of mind demand? When an assertion is true, what makes it true? Are natural
properties best regarded as qualities or powers or some combination of these?
What are colours? What explains the 'projective' character of intentionality?
What is the nature of consciousness, and what relation do conscious experiences
bear to material states and processes? From an Ontological Point of View
endeavours to provide answers to such questions through an examination of
ground-floor issues in ontology. The result is an account of the fundamental
constituents of the world around us and an application of this account to
problems dominating recent work in the philosophy of mind and metaphysics. The
book, written in an accessible, non-technical style, is intended for nonspecialists as well as seasoned metaphysicians.
What is Philosophy of Mind? Tom McClelland 2021-04-13 We all have minds, but
what exactly is a mind? Is your mind the same thing as your brain? How does
what’s happening in your mind cause your behaviour? Can you know what’s going
on in other people’s minds? Can you even be sure what’s going on in your own?
Are babies conscious? How about cats? Or self-driving cars? Philosophy of mind
grapples with questions like these, exploring who we are and how we fit into
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the world. In this student-friendly guide, McClelland introduces the key ideas
in philosophy of mind, showing why they matter and how philosophers have tried
to answer them. He covers the major historical moments in philosophy of mind,
from Descartes and his troubles with immaterial souls up to today’s
‘consciousness wars’. Additionally, he examines the implications that
philosophy of mind has for psychology, artificial intelligence and even
particle physics. McClelland lays out the centuries-long dialogue between
philosophy and science, presenting a uniquely grounded, practical picture of
the field for students. Rich with real-world examples and written for the
absolute beginner, What is Philosophy of Mind? gives students the tools to
delve deeper into this dynamic field of philosophy.
The Nature of True Minds John Heil 1992-09-25 This work proposes a way to a
naturalistic synthesis, one that accords the mental a place in the physical
world alongside the non-mental.
The Blackwell Guide to Philosophy of Mind Stephen P. Stich 2008-04-15
Comprising a series of specially commissioned chapters by leading scholars,
this comprehensive volume presents an up-to-date survey of the central themes
in the philosophy of mind. It leads the reader through a broad range of topics,
including Artificial Intelligence, Consciousness, Dualism, Emotions, Folk
Psychology, Free Will, Individualism, Personal Identity and The Mind-Body
Problem. Provides a state of the art overview of philosophy of mind. Contains
16 newly-commissioned articles, all of which are written by internationally
distinguished scholars. Each chapter reviews a central issue, examines the
current state of the discipline with respect to the topic, and discusses
possible futures of the field. Provides a solid foundation for further study.
Contemporary Dualism Andrea Lavazza 2014-02-03 Ontological materialism, in its
various forms, has become the orthodox view in contemporary philosophy of mind.
This book provides a variety of defenses of mind-body dualism, and shows
(explicitly or implicitly) that a thoroughgoing ontological materialism cannot
be sustained. The contributions are intended to show that, at the very least,
ontological dualism (as contrasted with a dualism that is merely linguistic or
epistemic) constitutes a philosophically respectable alternative to the
monistic views that currently dominate thought about the mind-body (or, perhaps
more appropriately, person-body) relation.
Philosophy of Mind John Heil 2004 Edited by a renowned scholar in the field,
this anthology provides a self-contained introduction to the philosophy of
mind. Both an anthology and commentary, it contains an extensive collection of
classical and contemporary readings on the subject, as well as substantial
editorial material, which set the extracts in context and guide the reader
through them. The volume is organised into 12 sections, providing instructors
with flexibility in designing and teaching a variety of courses.
The Metaphysics of Mind Janet Levin 2022-03-10 The Metaphysics of Mind presents
and discusses the major contemporary theories of the nature of mind, including
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Dualism, Physicalism, Role-Functionalism, Russellian Monism, Panpsychism, and
Eliminativism. Its primary goal is to examine the strengths and weaknesses of
the theories in question, including their prospects for explaining the special
qualitative character of sensations and perceptual experiences, the special
outer-directedness of beliefs, desires, and other intentional states, and—more
generally—the place of mind in the world of nature, and the relation between
mental states and the behaviors that they (seem to) cause. It also discusses,
briefly, some further questions about the metaphysics of mind, namely, whether
groups of individuals, or entire communities, can possess mental states that
cannot be reduced to the mental states of the individuals in those communities,
and whether the boundaries between mind and world are as sharp as they may
seem.
Philosophy of Mind David J. Chalmers 2021-01-04 Philosophy of Mind: Classical
and Contemporary Readings is a grand tour of writings on the perplexing
questions about the nature of the mind. The most comprehensive and best-selling
collection of its kind, the book includes selections that range from the
classical contributions of Descartes to the leading edge of contemporary
debates. Extensive sections cover foundational issues, the nature of
consciousness, and the nature of mental content. Three of the selections are
published for the first time, while many other articles have been revised
especially for this volume. Each section opens with an introduction by the
editor.
Relations John Heil 2021-11-11 Historically, philosophical discussions of
relations have featured chiefly as afterthoughts, loose ends to be addressed
only after coming to terms with more important and pressing metaphysical
issues. F. H. Bradley stands out as an exception. Understanding Bradley's views
on relations and their significance today requires an appreciation of the
alternatives, which in turn requires an understanding of how relations have
traditionally been classified and how philosophers have struggled to capture
their nature and their ontological standing. Positions on these topics range
from the rejection of relations altogether, to their being awarded the status
as grounds for everything else, to various intermediary positions along this
spectrum. Love them, hate them, or merely tolerate them, no philosopher engaged
in ontologically serious metaphysics can afford to ignore relations.
This is Philosophy of Mind Pete Mandik 2013-05-21 This is Philosophy of Mind
presents students of philosophy with an accessible introduction to the core
issues related to the philosophy of mind. Includes issues related to the mindbody problem, artificial intelligence, free will, the nature of consciousness,
and more Written to be accessible to philosophy students early in their studies
Features supplemental online resources on www.thisisphilosophy.com and a
frequently updated companion blog, at http://tipom.blogspot.com
EPISTEMIC ROLE OF CONSCIOUSNESS PHMS C Declan Smithies 2019-08-02 What is the
role of consciousness in our mental lives? Declan Smithies argues here that
consciousness is essential to explaining how we can acquire knowledge and
philosophy-of-mind-heil

11/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

justified belief about ourselves and the world around us. On this view,
unconscious beings cannot form justified beliefs and so they cannot know
anything at all. Consciousness is the ultimate basis of all knowledge and
epistemic justification. Smithies builds a sustained argument for the epistemic
role of phenomenal consciousness which draws on a range of considerations in
epistemology and the philosophy of mind. His position combines two key claims.
The first is phenomenal mentalism, which says that epistemic justification is
determined by the phenomenally individuated facts about your mental states. The
second is accessibilism, which says that epistemic justification is luminously
accessible in the sense that you're always in a position to know which beliefs
you have epistemic justification to hold. Smithies integrates these two claims
into a unified theory of epistemic justification, which he calls phenomenal
accessibilism. The book is divided into two parts, which converge on this
theory of epistemic justification from opposite directions. Part 1 argues from
the bottom up by drawing on considerations in the philosophy of mind about the
role of consciousness in mental representation, perception, cognition, and
introspection. Part 2 argues from the top down by arguing from general
principles in epistemology about the nature of epistemic justification. These
mutually reinforcing arguments form the basis for a unified theory of the
epistemic role of phenomenal consciousness, one that bridges the gap between
epistemology and philosophy of mind.
Philosophy of Mind John Heil 2019-09-06 The book is intended as a readerfriendly introduction to issues in the philosophy of mind, including mentalphysical causal interaction, computational models of thought, the relation
minds bear to brains, and assorted -isms: behaviorism, dualism, eliminativism,
emergentism, functionalism, materialism, neutral monism, and panpsychism. The
Fourth Edition reintroduces a chapter on Donald Davidson and a discussion of
'Non-Cartesian Dualism', along with a wholly new chapter on emergence and
panpsychism. A concluding chapter draws together material in earlier chapters
and offers what the author regards as a plausible account of the mind's place
in nature. Suggested readings at the conclusion of each chapter have been
updated, with a focus on accessible, non-technical material. Key Features of
the Fourth Edition Includes a new chapter, 'Emergence and Panpsychism' (Chapter
13), reflecting growing interest in these areas Reintroduces and updates a
chapter on Donald Davidson, 'Radical Interpretation' (Chapter 8), which was
excised from the previous edition Updates 'Descartes' Legacy' (Chapter 3) to
include a discussion of E. J. Lowe's arresting 'Non-Cartesian Dualism', also
removed from the previous edition Includes a highly revised final chapter,
which draws together much of the previous material and sketches a plausible
account of the mind's place in nature Updated 'Suggested Reading' lists at the
end of each chapter
The Oxford Handbook of Philosophy of Mind Brian McLaughlin 2009-01-15 This is
the most authoritative and comprehensive guide ever published to the state of
the art in philosophy of mind, a flourishing area of research. An outstanding
team of contributors offer 45 new critical surveys of a wide range of topics.
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